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FamilyWorks E-Newsletter

During this holiday season

please consider making a

donation to FamilyWorks
and join with us in
cultivating a more

vibrant and resilient
community for
everyone.

Upcoming
Activities

and Events
Free Parenting Class for
Parents of Toddlers &
Preschoolers
Six Wednesdays
Starting January 8
Here at FamilyWorks
Please register for the class and
for childcare by calling
206 694-6727

Connect With Us

Donate Now

Family Resource Center & Food Bank

December
2013

In your celebrations at this time of year, | hope you are able to enjoy
time and space with friends, families, neighbors and community. Thank
you for your gifts of time, products and money and please know that
your contributions are helping others to be nourished and resilient. For
this, | thank you! As Nelson Mandela said "Man’s goodness is a flame
that can be hidden but never extinguished” Thank you for the
illumination.

Jake Weber, Director

A Letter of Thanks

from Caroline, a food bank customer

The FamilyWorks Food Bank can be
a lifeline for individuals who have
limited resources.

Such was the experience of Caroline,
a CNA caregiver and FamilyWorks
customer. Caroline's finances
recently took a one-two punch when .

(READ MORE)

2013 Sunday Dinner

In case you missed it this year's Sunday Dinner was an
overwhelming success. There was good food, great speakers and
attendees of the dinner helped raise over $59,000 for vulnerable
families and individuals in our community.

You can find out more about the dinner HERE. and below you can
see the wonderful video that was shown at the dinner.

See you next year!



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQxitUiGEX_a6yBZx0c4c_c7Yw16P3tPoZu-VdrluqT8QCjD80mGxNkL3M68LkKRm0ELsdm5Wjc6V_gaxgAoLd7HlW9KSW9h_Y6Hr4NL4jEUHVpVDSNxe0rRcQWGTp9th2o4yeY-fGMG2&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQ3ySBOh22d4BNTRJ-TYfbto63ztaVNJhKk16eq4IJ2AQZ8MRzmF6QQq6DT90XF4MG1tX-z14m6PYsBLwB3QLvuh5HUW_RkBoV2EP49qgs_C02To2pFOHDHTRuvABy6f9fHVZ6gzBAnGIXPWNb6onYH8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQ3ySBOh22d4BNTRJ-TYfbto63ztaVNJhKk16eq4IJ2AQZ8MRzmF6QQq6DT90XF4MG1tX-z14m6PYsBLwB3QLvuh5HUW_RkBoV2EP49qgs_C02To2pFOHDHTRuvABy6f9fHVZ6gzBAnGIXPWNb6onYH8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQ_wPQAI9U6LGL6F31DNzmjm4gDMuC9N0plzLfjuM9oZg060V44sGLcHSgeJrJnGwyH8A8EEeFX2fP4X4MOz5PQ3JHr0TWmqKJ-0FqJI4rgE6UuVAIdmg8kmXc3fq2J4kvT2v2hqV8mY7IILeMDCceMgL3K4_ol_xQ2OgBB3i1xZJV3yiHgmFk_ruBe-jqpDALAu2M9BYWBRM&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQxitUiGEX_a6lngNuUUW1euaE3jSh447ibwVq6TClFijmPpt5EjoWdSE8NRfx-og2CKQ-c1pBqXjYgaCixFuibrRpBTjjzjFWWnbnMIhxDCnO1ENw6OQ7-PWkLXNYQBf7jwJWfJSWJcO&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQ3ySBOh22d4BljIlZqXkCsH0aInxd5gCPaC5SxCpEDV4Wk4wttz7KCzXYJy2R946fflUX89rvaJzXhlWXiCcClMW4hRxAuOqzdw3UlIbIGW83m6cHoAwDmpOuAqteVSz-m7Q6bADUYbo&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQ3ySBOh22d4BNTRJ-TYfbto63ztaVNJhKk16eq4IJ2AQZ8MRzmF6QQq6DT90XF4MG1tX-z14m6PYsBLwB3QLvuh5HUW_RkBoV2EP49qgs_C02To2pFOHDHTRuvABy6f9fHVZ6gzBAnGIXPWNb6onYH8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQ9UFiA-g537RNRz_Zts8dk7YKc4Po9oX3K9m2hgmmqpmNPAX2xv2hTWXFZiEuCt5KjPHPiZIhLqWIYm6JCk0gORaR8b8Mip8QIP9vcQxCD-9gKJuZiBWKZSfYO4sYUomMCTAcTclVAmktTwexFSncu-9QOTixZ2wrcXxAlUg6RM8uJzw7CU7pOr2jrKnYQ65jEiNZ-5QE7BeDOBSAwilPokNIGU1uqMcXyOdYs1xdxVd&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQ9UFiA-g537RNRz_Zts8dk7YKc4Po9oX3K9m2hgmmqpmNPAX2xv2hTWXFZiEuCt5KjPHPiZIhLqWIYm6JCk0gORaR8b8Mip8QIP9vcQxCD-9gKJuZiBWKZSfYO4sYUomMCTAcTclVAmktTwexFSncu-9QOTixZ2wrcXxAlUg6RM8uJzw7CU7pOr2jrKnYQ65jEiNZ-5QE7BeDOBSAwilPokNIGU1uqMcXyOdYs1xdxVd&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQwWpEVENA1z3BaBuqfOMzcKqUGanAe66EfRZbjmW-Bdsp67UPhLdNJ2kNFWN8xyucCk42LCULSsZVJ953Fi8eEQIq3uHvOF1UgbchomgGwztF8Sz9aB5frkRNKcdcvFwqpAeBeT4eTKIo8e70E1Pa2obf7X8vqqMjiKrxinW4PFp&c=&ch=

Join Sy Mailing List!

PATHWAYSTO
RESILIENCY

Qur Dinner Co-Chairs - Cassy
Johnson and Jamie Flaxman

Family Volunteering Program!
We will kick off our first Family Volunteering Program with a bulk
packaging activity for school-aged kids (5 and up) and their
families on Saturday, January 18 from 10:30-11:30am.

Contact elizabethr@familyworksseattle.org for more information!
We are also looking for donations of bulk food products to help

us with this program.


http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1102386900057
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uLL4PVyzn_KZq8cPc316PhDacqXce59uv0LODgx22cK1dEovYMUfQ3ySBOh22d4B7Y4oaLHq11IZhgX0cwf5vqrQ448PPXrFo8wwGapkB8Am9TBhwiADcg7sNdklbAvfLcdQg0rK7v5j6u6WZlfvD5zOo6ZFGDreM9bI54k_xSw=&c=&ch=
mailto:elizabeth@familyiworksseattle.org

